
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
17 October 2024 

PAC MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

1. The Auditor-General, Datuk Wan Suraya Wan Mohd Radzi gave a briefing 

to the Public Accounts Committee (PAC) today regarding the Auditor 

General's Report 3/2024 - Federal Government Financial Statements for 

2023. 

 

2. This briefing started at 11.30am and lasted for two hours. Among the things 

that caught the PAC's attention during the briefing were accounts receivable 

(AR) management under the Inland Revenue Board (LHDN) and the 

commitments of 1Malaysia Development Berhad (1MDB). 

 

3. In relation to that, the PAC will call the IRB and the 1MDB Task Force 

Committee chaired by Hon. Datuk Seri Johari bin Abdul Ghani to hold 

proceedings to obtain more information regarding the actions being taken 

on these matters.. 

 

4. Proceedings for these two issues will be held in the coming November.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Hon. Datuk Wira Mas Ermieyati binti Samsudin 

PAC Chairperson  
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